
 

 

 

JUNE ADMINISTRATIVE MEMBER OF THE MONTH 

Paula Bailey 

We want to give a huge 

congratulations to our June 

administrative member of the 

month Paula Bailey! Paula is 

the SLVFD treasurer and works 

extremely hard at everything 

she does. She works to keep 

everyone updated and keep 

things organized. Paula does 

an exceptional  amount for our 

station! So, help us 

congratulate Paula on being 

our administrative member of 

the month! 

Here are a couple things about 

Paula and why she chose to be 

a member of St. Leonard! 

 

 
 

 

  

 We asked our members these 

following questions… 

  

 Why do you enjoy the 

department? 

Paula: “The people, of course! Everyone is kind, helpful and fun to 

be around.” 

 

 What do you enjoy most about 

volunteering? 

Paula: “The euphoria of knowing I am helping in some small way. 

Being a part of a tight-knit team where everyone has each other’s 

backs.”  

 

 Why did you decide to 

Volunteer? 

Paula: “I felt a connection, a responsibility, to give back and 

contribute to the community I live in.” 

 

 


